
Field Trip to the Orlando Science Center 

5th grade students attended a field trip to the Orlando Science Center. While 

there they participated in STEM activities such as building a beam bridge that 

would hold at least 300 grams, and building a rollercoaster that could last at least 

10 seconds. 5th grade students were able to work together to accomplish these 

goals. 
 


